
From: Probasco, Matthew
To: "dsharpe@bsk.com"
Cc: Welts, Leslie; Thomas, Perry
Subject: VT Use of Public Waters Rules, Petition Receipt Acknowledgement
Date: Friday, May 01, 2015 3:38:00 PM

To:                          Daniel R. Sharpe
 
From:                    Matthew Probasco, Lakes & Ponds Management and Protection Program
 
Date:                     May 1, 2015
 
Subject:               Petition under Vermont Use of Public Waters Rules (VUPWR), Lake Iroquois
 
The purpose of this email is to acknowledge that the Vermont Department of Environmental
 Conservation (DEC), Lakes & Ponds Management and Protection Program has received your petition
 for consideration under the VUPWR. This is not a determination as to your submittal’s
 completeness. You may be contacted if additional administrative or technical information is needed.
 For status updates and additional information visit the following webpage
 http://www.anr.state.vt.us/dec/waterq/rulemaking/htm/petitions.htm (updated daily after 6:30
 pm) or contact me directly via email if you have any questions or would like to submit additional
 material for consideration.
 
Best regards,
 

Matthew Probasco
Aquatic Nuisance Control &
Pesticide General Permit Coordinator

 1 National Life Drive, Main 2
Montpelier, VT   05620-3522
802-490-6133 / Matthew.probasco@state.vt.us
www.watershedmanagement.vt.gov
Written communication to and from state officials is considered public record and may be subject to public review.
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